U.S. Department of Justice
INTERPOL Washington

U.S. National Central Bureau

Washington, DC 20530

September 23, 2015

Mr. Marcin Swiecicki

Member of the Polish Parliament
Posel na Sejm

RZECYPOSPOLITEJ

Ul.Nowy Swiat 41 00-042 Warszawa
POLAND

Dear Mr. Swiecicki:

INTERPOL Washington responds to your letter of August 27, 2015 concerning the case of
Russian citizen Pavel Zabelin, and in particular, the INTERPOL red notice based on Russian
charges relating to Mr. Zabelin. The red notice on Mr. Zabelin was designated for public
dissemination by Russian authorities at the time it was requested. We are pleased to report that the
red notice has been cancelled and is no longer active in INTERPOL’s system, nor visible on
INTERPOL’s public website which contains active red notices.

Thank you for your letter to the Attorney General and your support of the interests of justice.

Sincerely,

Shawn A. Brayj‘7
Director

cc: Office of the U.S. Attorney General



